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Our Accomplishments in 2022

Urban Ministry Food Drive

Clothing Drive for the 
Women’s Resource Center

Charity Classic Golf 
Tournament

Proceeds – $3,000 to GMDM 
Scholarship Fund

$3,000 to Rady Lady – Financial aid for 
medical expenses

	

Members: Please Note

Overcoming the Five Dysfunctions of a 
Team – with the Ideal Team Player 

About The Speaker
.........................................................

Ross Cox is in his 
53rd year in business, 
35 years in the 
corporate world and 
18 years coaching both 
business owners and 
C-suite executives.    

    Cox worked in multiple cultures and 
environments before moving to Greensboro 
in 1986.  He participated in an LBO of the 
Blended Fabrics Division of Burlington 
Industries to form the company Galey & 
Lord, Inc., and worked as vice president of 
operations for 18 years,
    Cox exited the textile world in 2004 
to pursue a career of coaching other 
business owners, using the model created 
by ActionCOACH Business Coaching. He 
has been recognized in North America and 
globally with three awards for exemplifying 
the culture of ActionCOACH, including 
“Coach of he Year.”
    Cox resides in Greensboro with his wife 
of 51 years, Debbie. They have two married 
children and four grandchildren.

About The Program

Thanks To Our Advertiser 
Cone Health Medical Group

CHMG (Cone Helping Many Groups) is the passion of Bruce 
Barton and all the 1,500 peeps out there to serve our community.  
The springboard into success is GMDM. Please join CHMG at 
GMDM ASAP and FYI, you will be A-OK. Cone gladly supports 
the community and GMDM through donations, in-kind work, 
gifts, music, dancing and a little golf tournament. If you need 
help, wish upon a star (each of you) and let’s make the world a 
better place.   	
				    Love to all, and peace out!!! 

Join • Connect • Grow

.........................................................

Next Meeting

Cost: $25.00 for a guest

RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED

Date and Time:
Wednesday, January 18, 2023

11:45–1:00 p.m.

Meeting Place:  
Starmount Forest Country Club

Program:
“Overcoming the Five Dysfunctions of 
a Team – with the Ideal Team Player” 

Speaker: 
Ross Cox

Action COACH Business Coaching

Scholarship Awards
$1,000 each to three winners

Teacher Supply Drive

Bosses’ Night
Celebrating 42 years of GMDM

Salvation Army 
Christmas Project

Visa gift cards for children and seniors
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BRUCE BARTON
Cone Health

Director of Business Development / Practice Enhancement
Direct Dial: 336.663.5032  |  Cell: 336.944.2969

Website: conehealth.com

..................................  
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Message
From the
President

Kevin Pearce
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Our spotlight this month

is on:

NAME AND 
PRESENT 
POSITION: 
DANNY 
RUDISILL 
President and 
owner of
Piedmont Printing & Graphics, Inc. 
LOGAN RUDISILL (left), future 
President

GMDM COMMITTEES:
Golf Committee

EDUCATION:  
Graduate of Walter Williams High School, 
Class of 1976. Self-taught in the graphics 
business.

HOMETOWN/FAMILY:  Burlington, NC

HOBBIES: Walking.

COMFORT FOOD: Anything sweet.

SOMETHING YOU MAY NOT 
KNOW ABOUT ME: I used to be a 
runner and triathlete about 90 pounds ago. 
I completed the Boston Marathon in 1988. 
I ran seven marathons in a four–year period 
when I was in my late 20s and early 30s. 
Running races, triathlons and duathlons 
were my hobby at one time.

DUES ARE DUE NOW !

It is a privilege to have been elected 
president of the Guilford Medical 
& Dental Managers and an honor 
to be entrusted with the leadership 
of this illustrious organization. It is 
also humbling to follow in the superb 
leadership “shoes” of Djuana “DJ” 
Parker and all the other tremendously 
gifted and talented leaders who have 
preceded us.
    We have some challenges ahead of 
us, including building membership and 
refining our work together, but this 
organization has met many challenges 
in the past and more than weathered all 
of them. 
    The tremendous leadership of our 
committee chairs will continue to 
be our bedrock for making GMDM 
happen. We will continue to call on 
them to reach out to their teams and to 
lead us in the directions we will need in 
order to be GMDM.
    Please continue to be faithful in your 
attendance at our luncheons. They 
will continue to be superb meals with 
excellent managerial information and 
a great place to connect with others in 
similar situations, as they have been in 
the past.
    Thank you again, DJ, and all the 
committee chairpersons for all that you 
did to make 2022 an excellent year for 
GMDM. 
    A powerful leader once said that he 
was planting trees under whose shade 
he would never sit. 
    That is really what we are all called 
to do. I look forward to joining you in 
“planting trees” this next year.

Getting To Know You
– Associate Member  

“I started Piedmont Printing & Graphics 
in 1990. We produce printing, 
promotional products and embroidered 
and screen–printed apparel items. Being 
a printing and promotional products 
distributor gives us the ability to produce 
virtually everything in the printing and 
promotional products business. We have 
our own graphic artists that can create 
or duplicate anything that you can think 
of. Please keep us in mind for your next 
printing, promotional products or apparel 
projects.” – Danny Rudisill

..................................  ..................................  

1.	 Look for the answer in one of the ads.
2.	 Identify the answer and the ad in which the answer appears.
3.	 Email the answer and the name of the ad in which the answer      	
       appears to Shay Rumsey at shayrumsey1018@gmail.com

The Puzzler???

Sleepy, Happy, Sneezy, Grumpy, Dopey, 
Doc….who’s missing?

    GMDM hopes you had a very blessed 
and peaceful holiday season. We look 
forward to seeing you at GMDM 
luncheons in 2023!

..................................  ..................................  

..................................  ..................................  
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The Lawyer’s Corner

KSchaede@Revolution.Law

By Karen McKeithen Schaede

Q: What actions should practices take to avoid disclosure of  
protected health information on social media?

A: The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
Office for Civil Rights has announced a settlement with 
a dental practice for inappropriate use of social media to 
respond to patient reviews and disclosing protected health 
information.  
    This was done when responding to most of the negative 
reviews. The fine was $23,000 to a dental practice located 
in California. This was the second incident for the practice. 
The practice must update their policies and procedures 
and train all staff on how to handle protected health 
information.  
    Covered Entities should make sure all of your staff 
understands what they can and cannot do when responding 
to negative reviews.  It is also a good time to review your 
HIPAA polices and update them as needed.  If you have 
hired a third party to take care of negative reviews, be sure 
you have a Business Associate Agreement in place with the 
third party.  If a complaint is filed, remember the Office for 
Civil Rights will ask for a copy of all your HIPAA polices. 

This article is for informational purposes only and not for the purpose of 
providing legal advice. You should contact your attorney to obtain advice with 
respect to any particular issue or problem. The information contained in this 
article does not create an attorney-client relationship between Revolution Law 
Group and the reader.
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Some Thoughts For 
The New Year

•	 “A new year. A fresh, clean start! It’s like having a big white 	
	 sheet of paper to draw on! A day full of possibilities!”  

– Bill Watterson

•	 “Write it on your heart that every day is the best day in the year.”	
– Ralph Waldo Emerson

•	 “I don’t care if we have our house, or a cliff ledge, or a 
	 cardboard box. Home is wherever we all are, together.”

– James Patterson

•	 Home is where you are loved the most and act the worst.”
– Marjorie Pay Hinckley

•	 “They say a person needs just three things to be truly happy
	 in this world: someone to love, something to do, and
	 something to hope for.”	 – Tom Bodett

•	 Let us be grateful for the people who make us happy; they
	 are the charming gardeners who make our souls blossom.”

– Marcel Proust

•	 An optimist stays up till midnight to see the New Year in. A
	 pessimist stays up to make sure the old year leaves.”

– Bill Vaughn

•	 May all your troubles last as long as your New Year’s
	 resolutions.”	 – Joey Adams

Schedule Your
PERSONAL TOUR

Call  336-821-6548
are very satis� ed with their 
rehabilitation experience,
the highest possible score. 

100% 
of Patients

1315 GREENSBORO ROAD   •   PENNYBYRNLIVING.ORG

Next Month ...
COMMITTEE CHAIRS AND DUTIES OF 

EACH COMMITTEE WILL BE FEATURED.

Sign up for a committee and begin networking 
and serving our community!
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Practicing Commercial 
Real Estate by the 
Golden Rule

Bill Strickland, CCIM
Commercial Real Estate Broker/
REALTOR®

bstrickland@bipinc.com 

336.369.5974

www.bipinc.com

PO Box 10735
Greensboro, NC 27404-0735

336-292-6041
deanna@thompsononline.biz

ThompsonOnline.biz

Contact us for a dose of creativity.

Does your marketing 
need a boost?

Januay 2023

336-545-5377 • well-springsolutions.org

For every level of dementia and 
memory care, our experts  

provide the support you need. 

MEMORY CARE
Solutions

THE MEMORY CARE CENTER

A full day of activities and cognitive
stimulation in Greensboro

CONNECTIONS, A MEMORY CLUB

Available half-days at convenient  
locations in Greensboro and High Point

Choose the CARE SOLUTION that is best for your loved one:


